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The Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

Montreal.

Principal and Vice-Chancellor :
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M G.. K.C.B. July 10, 1933.

Frank L. Martin, Esq. , 
School of Journalism, 
University of Missouri 
Columbia, Miss.

Dear Sir,

I return herewith the list of books sent

to me with your letter of, June 30th. From a thorough 

perusal of the correspondence I have had from you, I do 

not find any guide as to the nature of the Library pro­

posed, but if it is a Library \»f the most recent books 

that you wish to gather together, I presume your list 

is all right. It seems strange \o me to start a Library 

with books published In 1932 aid 19^3 only, and certainly 

your list is not a very representative one if it is a 

general library you are founding, nor i\s it the sele ction 

we in Canada would likely make, but


